
Letter from the President 
Dear Student, 

Congratulations on selecting Lakewood University.  As you begin your program, I encourage you to plan time for your 
studies. 

It takes discipline to complete a degree, diploma or certificate program at a distance.  Many people have proven that 
this can be done very effectively.  I hope you are the type of person who will take advantage of the flexibility of 
learning at the time and place of your choosing. 

Please read this University Catalog carefully.  It will provide you with complete details about your degree, diploma or 
certificate program at Lakewood University. 

Your courses have been carefully prepared, using the finest textbooks available.  The faculty and staff at Lakewood 
University are exceptional in their fields and in developing and supporting distance learning programs. 

Stay focused and set a specific time to study on a regular basis—and soon I will be writing to you as a graduate of our 
degree, diploma or certificate program. 

Cordially, 

Tanya L. Haggins 

President 
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